
From: Rhonda Millikin ]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 12:41 PM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Housing Job Match 

 

Mayor and Council, 

 

Please excuse me for sending two emails in one day ... I'm not usually that demanding :) 

 

I just heard on CBC radio about a program in Vancouver that might be helpful for people and 

businesses in Whistler. Perhaps it is something council could investigate and if suitable, set up in 

Whistler. 

website: housingjobmatch.ca  

It was put together by nonprofit groups + Vancity. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Regards, 

Rhonda 

-- 

Rhonda L. Millikin, PhD, MSc, RPBio, ITA Horticulture 

7212 Fitzsimmons Road South, Whistler, V8E 0E6 

  

 

 

--  

Rhonda L. Millikin, PhD, MSc, RPBio, ITA Horticulture 

 

 

http://housingjobmatch.ca/



